Dear Members

| would like to add to Brian's message to members, that | too am honoured to be
the Lady Captain for the forthcoming season at Alder Root Golf Club. My husband
and son are inaugural members and as a family we have seen the club grow to
mature to what it is today. And | would like to thank all members and staff who
have helped to keep the club running during this difficult year.

| would like to thank the outgoing Lady Captain ,Kristie Reid, for all the hard work
and effort she has put in to keeping us ladies all in touch over the year with our
Whatsapp group and quizzes.

Many thanks also to Joe Waterworth our Past Captain who has done an excellent
job especially keeping us supplied with whisky.

With my Vice Captain Lorna Peckett and the Ladies committee we will be liaising
with Brian and the main committee to ensure that when we can start returning to
the golf club we do so safely.

| would also like to thank the lady members who have already messaged me with
words of support. | will do my utmost to make this season the best that we can in
these very challenging circumstances.

Hopefully before too long we will be able to be out on the course again but In the
meantime the priority is for everyone to stay safe and well, and follow the
guidance.

Be patient, be positive, be safe and | hope to see you on the golf course soon.

Wishing you and your families a very Happy New Year

Maggie Hunter

Lady Captain 2021



